

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

E-Safety

Dear Parents and Carers,

At school we take the safety of our pupils very seriously, including their safety while they access the internet; we want this approach to e-safety to spread to the home online environment too and we are, therefore, inviting you to an online safety talk in school on Thursday 14th November at 5:30 pm.

This talk is aimed at parents only so we are offering free child care in our Out of School Care Club for the duration of the meeting, which should be approximately 30 minutes and will be run by PC Mynott. We appreciate how busy you all are so as an extra incentive to encourage you to attend this important event we will be giving every person attending a raffle ticket. This ticket will give everyone the chance to win a £20 Asda voucher as first prize or a £10 Asda voucher as second prize. We hope that as many of you as possible will be able to attend – staff who received the same talk from PC Mynott- found it extremely beneficial in their understanding of the ever-increasing online world our children are experiencing.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions about keeping your child safe online.

Yours faithfully,

Kathryn Wills

Deputy Head

Wycliffe CE Primary School



Headteacher: Mrs D Baxter
ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL

